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November 24, 2008
9:05AM
NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that Council Member Ray Holt will meet with Council President Ronnie Fussell to discuss the Tourist Development Board and the possible use of  funds for the Equestrian Center on Tuesday, November 25 at 1:00 pm in Conference Room B, located at 117 West Duval Street, Suite 425 City Hall St. James Building.  
All interested persons are invited to attend.

Please contact Connie Holt, ECA-District 11, at 630-1675 for additional information or correspondence.
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